Eccleston Mere Primary School

Saleswood Avenue, St.Helens, Merseyside, WA10 5NX
Telephone: 01744 734829

E-mail: ecclestonmere@sthelens.org.uk

Headteacher: Mr R. Mugan

15" July 2020
Dear Parents,

We are looking forward to welcoming the children into Nursery in September. At present,
we expect that school will re-open on September 7" with the children attending as part of a
phased introduction into Nursery. The children’s starting dates are staggered to help all
children to settle well and build positive relationships.

For the children who are starting Nursery for the first time in September, a visit has been
organised on Friday 4" or Monday 7" or Tuesday gt September. This is so that you and your
child are able meet Mrs MacKenzie and see the Nursery. We are meeting families separately
and the visit will last approximately 30 minutes. Starting dates have also been arranged for
all the children.

All of the above information has been sent via email or letter. If you have not received this
information  please contact us via our early vyears email address:
ecclestonmereeyfs@sthelens.org.uk

Have a lovely Summer and we look forward to welcoming you in September.

Best wishes,
Miss C. Davies
Foundation Stage Leader



